Coachman Creek Condominiums City Notices

I acknowledge and accept the fact that the City of Clearwater has issued Unsafe
Building Notices to certain buildings in the Coachman Creek Association during the
months of March & April 2024.

Initial:

lacknowledge I have received and read the SEl Summary of Findings report for
buildings #1 - #28. | acknowledge | may need to seek professional assistance to
understand what the report summarizes.

Initial:

I acknowledge that I received a copy of the circular to all residents and owners of
Coachman Creek, dated April 2024.

Initial:

Signature: Date:

Signature: Date:




